

6. I didn't phone them. I wrote instead.
7. The heart pumps through the body.
8. Excuse me, but can I ask you?
9. I'm not ready yet. Can you wait, please?
10. We can't delay much longer. We have to make soon.

Exercise 8: Underline the mistake and rewrite the correct sentence.

1. There are many dirts on the floor.
.....
2. We want more fuels than that.
.....
3. He drank two milks.
.....
4. Ten inks are needed for our class.
.....
5. He sent me many foods.
.....
6. Many golds are found there.
.....
7. He gave me a great deal of troubles.
.....
8. Cows eat glasses.
.....
9. The rain has left many waters.
.....
10. I didn't have many luggages.
.....

Exercise 9: Choose the best option to complete the sentence.

1. Phuong wants to eat an
A. apple B. apples C. a apple D. some apple



13. You stay in bed when you are ill.

14. You feed zoo animals.

15. You do your online exercises.

Exercise 13: Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the word following letter.

Dear Mary,

I'm very glad to know that you are going to visit Hanoi this summer. Would you like me to tell you something (1) Hanoi before you go?

Well, Hanoi is a cultural and political center of Vietnam. In Hanoi, you can find ancient houses and modern buildings. Hanoi is a large city now, and there are many places worth (2) You can visit Ho Chi Minh's Mausoleum, One-Pillar Pagoda, Hoan Kiem Lake and West Lake. Besides, you can enjoy the Vietnamese food, (3), grilled fish, spring rolls, steamed rolls and "pho" - a special dish of Vietnam. However, I would like to recommend that you (4) visit Ha Long Bay and Sa Pa because these places attract a lot of visitors due to their magnificent caves, beautiful limestone islands and natural landscapes in Ha Long Bay and their tribal villages, nice mountain slopes and jungles streams in Sa Pa.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Hanoi and I hope you (5) have a nice holiday in Vietnam.

Love

Lan

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|------------|---------|
| 1. A. about | B. of | C. at | D. in |
| 2. A. seeing | B. see | C. seen | D. saw |
| 3. A. as | B. of | C. such as | D. such |
| 4. A. can | B. should | C. would | D. may |
| 5. A. have to | B. may | C. will | D. must |

Exercise 14: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Ayers Rock or Uluru is 860 metres above the sea level. You have to walk 9.4 kilometres around the base of Uluru. In 1958 it was declared the national park. You are mostly to see many kinds of birds and reptiles and more than 400 types of plants in the national parks. There is evidence to show that the Aboriginal people



have lived in Central Australia for at 30,000 years. Uluru's rock art was 5,000 years old. In 1873, William Gosse became the first European to see Uluru, naming it after Sir Henry Ayers, the Chief Secretary of South Australia. Each year more than 250,000 people visit the park from all over the world.

1. How high is Ayers Rock?

.....

2. When did Ayers Rock become a national park?

.....

3. What can we see here?

.....

4. When did William Gosse become the first European to see Uluru?

.....

5. How many people visit the park every year?

.....

Exercise 15: Complete the sentence with *must* + one of the correct verbs in the box.

learn	send	remember	wash	look after
be	win	hurry	go	meet

1. We to the bank today. We haven't got any money.
2. Marilyn is a very interesting person. You her.
3. My hands are dirty. I them.
4. Gary gave me a letter to post. I to post it.
5. I this letter to my mother.
6. The game tomorrow is very important for us. We
7. You can't always have things immediately. You patient.
8. You to drive. It will be very useful.
9. This is a valuable book. You it carefully.
10. It's late. You up, Tom.

